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Sermon Notes

Quit back talking God

1.  Don't you even care?
       
2.  You showed up too late!

3.  Do something special for Me!

4.  That's impossible!

5.  I'm working harder for you than anyone else!

6.  Others are more blessed than I am!

7.  The Godly should not suffer!

        Faith = taking God at His ________________

      Two Proper Examples:

                  > Mary

                  >___________________!
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21 June 2015        Fourth Sunday after Pentecost

May God who gathers us around Himself in the Word and Sacrament to  
bless us with His forgiveness this morning be your source of comfort,  

strength and renewal as you worship today.  In the Name of Christ, we  
are all called to come and hear that  the Lord is Good!

Our Gospel reading is Mark 4.35-41 and our response is, “Praise 
be to thee, O Christ” spoken in unity aloud.

Call to Worship: Psalm 124
Hymns:  Opening- #338     Prayer - #419      Closing – #339

Bible Studies this Week – 
          Women's Study – Praying God's Word  – Tuesday – 7:00pm
                 The Burns' home, 203 Chelsea Dr. Forest
           The Wednesday and Thursday studies will not meet this week.

Happy Fathers Day to all our dads!!  

The Ladies’ Tuesday evening Bible study will take a brief summer 
break. We will begin again on Tuesday, July 21st.  Our new study 
will be Experiencing God.  Please email Betsy at 
 burns3jbj@aol.com, if you wish to participate. Pastor Tom will 
have the workbooks available for you. 

Dave and Bea Gardner are at their Wisconsin Lake house now until 
October.  There is a card on the back table in the Sanctuary for 
them.  Please sign it and we will be sending it in a few weeks. 
Thanks.
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